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MINUTES OF THE FINANCE & GENERAL PURPOSES COMMITTEE MEETING HELD 
ON THE 7 JULY 2008 IN THE VILLAGE HALL
PRESENT
Mrs W G Faulkner in the Chair, Mr D K Rowlands, Mrs E A Mottram,  Mr J A Gardiner 
Mrs S M Chamberlain – Clerk to the Council

Members of the public - None
1) APOLOGIES –  Mr R E Parkin – prior commitment
2) DECLARATION OF INTEREST - None
3) ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES
The minutes of the Finance and General Purposes Committee meeting held on 7 April 2008 were accepted.
4) APPROVAL OF ACCOUNTS –for the periods ended 30 April, 31 May and 30 June 2008 was proposed by 

Mrs W G Faulkner and approved by all.
5) Discussion took place as to whether contributions should be made to St Dunstan’s and Cheshire Centre for Independent Living.  It was agreed by all that specific charities could not be singled out for donations and that Parish Council have not budgeted for such payments. An article could be put in the newsletter so that individuals could make donations if they so wished.
6) St Peter’s Holiday Club have asked the Parish Council for financial  support towards the club running costs.  As this had previously been funded by Chester City Council it was decided that we should approach them again to see if they would reinstate the funding.  A letter is to be sent to Chester City Council regarding this and a letter to the Holiday Club advising that if nothing is received from Chester City Council then the Parish Council will fund them £250.  We will also suggest to the Holiday Club that perhaps a small charge should be made for each child attending as at the moment no charge is made.
7) It was agreed that the Parish Council fund the balance of the cost of the handrail sports wall side to the basketball pitch in Mickle Trafford Park in the sum of £2,000 net of VAT.  The balance of the cost (£1,228 net of VAT) has been funded by a grant from Chester City Council.

8) It was agreed that the Parish Council fund the cost of new batteries for the Speed Gun.

9) Although Gowy North Area Committee have agreed to fund £500 towards the cost of republishing the book “2000 Years in Mickle Trafford”  which forms part of the Welcome Pack it was felt that the quote of £1,091 was too high and a further quote should be obtained.  Mr J A Gardiner agreed to provide the Clerk with details of a publishing company that he knows of to obtain an additional quote.
The next meeting will be held on 6 October  2008 in the Village Hall at 8.00pm.

The meeting closed at 8.45 pm.

Signed........................................................................

Dated..................................................
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